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Comments: I support this withdrawal and welcome the action by the USFS. The Black Hills/He Sapa are of deep

cultural importance to many Indigenous people and also hold value for all Americans as a natural resource that

should not be exploited for potentially dangerous resource withdrawal. Accidents that happen in seconds could

poison a watershed that has supported the land for millennia. Clean water is absolutely critical to maintain the

environment and our own human wellbeing, and the withdrawal would support doing this in a small but essential

way.

 

 

Please expedite this proposal to the Department of the Interior. Thank you.


